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FENDALTON/WAIMAIRI COMMUNITY BOARD 
26 APRIL 2006 

 
 

An Extraordinary meeting of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board 
was held on Wednesday 26 April 2006 at 8 am 

in the Board Room, CCC Fendalton 
 
 

PRESENT: 
 

Mike Wall (Chairman), Sally Buck, Faimeh Burke, Val Carter, 
Cheryl Colley and Pat Harrow. 

  
APOLOGIES: Andrew Yoon. 
 
 
The Board reports that: 
 
PART B - REPORTS FOR INFORMATION  
 

1. ELECTED MEMBERS' REMUNERATION 2006/07 
 
 A report was submitted to the Board seeking its decision on its preferred option for the allocation of 

the 2006/07 remuneration pool amongst the elected members of the Christchurch City Council and 
the eight Christchurch Community Boards. 

 
 The Board decided that the Council adopt: 
 
 1. Option 7 as the preferred option. 
 
 2. Option 8 as a second option and option 1 as a third option. 
 
 3. A communications allowance of $150 per month to the Deputy Mayor, Councillors, Community 

Chairs.  
 
 4. An internet connection fee of $30.00 per month be paid to all Community Board members. 
  
 5. A mileage allowance of 70 cents per kilometre be paid to all elected members. 
 
 
The meeting concluded at 8.45 am. 
 
 
CONFIRMED THIS 9TH DAY OF MAY 2006 
 
 
 
 
  MIKE WALL 
  CHAIRMAN  


